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Kindergarten Transportation Bus Safety Guidelines
It is important that your kindergartener understands the bus safety guidelines.  As a parent, you are your child’s most influential teacher, so we are asking you to explain the following guidelines to them:
1. Be ready for the bus at the scheduled time.  Bus times vary due to road conditions and traffic, so we ask that you have your child at the bus stop approximately 10 minutes before the scheduled arrival time each day.  Bus riders who are late to stops often don’t act safely.

2. Wait until the bus is stopped before moving toward it and getting on.  Often students get anxious as the bus arrives, and run forward while the bus is still moving.  This is dangerous because a student could slip or fall in front of the moving bus.

3. After getting on the bus, go to a seat, sit down and stay seated.  Students are not permitted to stand up while the bus is moving.  Doing so could cause injury.

4. Remain quiet on the bus, so you don’t distract the driver.  Children like to talk to their friends on the bus.  This is OK unless it gets too loud.  When the bus is too loud the driver can’t hear important things like train whistles, sirens or communications on the two-way radios.

5. Do what the driver tells you to do.  The driver is in charge of the bus, and is trying to keep everyone safe.  Sometimes they will have to tell students to be quiet, sit down or wait to get on or off of the bus.

6. Make sure you get on the right bus.  Each bus has a character sign that will be placed on the side of the bus near the door.  If a different bus is used the character sign will be moved, so that your child can recognize it.  Give your child a card to carry around the first week of school that has their bus number, bus stop location and bus character in case they get confused.
7. Be ready to get off the bus when it gets near your stop, but don’t get up until the bus stops moving.  Many times young students get involved in conversations with their friends and forget to watch for their stop.  When they arrive they aren’t ready to pick up their backpack and get off the bus or the bus passes their stop.  If the kindergartener misses their stop the bus has to go back, making the bus late to all the other stops.
8. After getting off of the bus, walk away from the bus and don’t stay near it.  If your child has to cross the street have them make eye contact with the driver and WAIT until the driver waves them across.  Make sure they take at least 5 big steps out from the front of the bus, so the driver can see them over the hood of the vehicle.
9. Never go back to the bus after you get off even if you dropped something.  Wait until the bus is gone, and then get your mom or dad to go with you to get it.  According to bus statistics, this is when most student accidents occur.  Tell your child that if they forgot something on the bus, you can take them to the bus garage and get it, or call the bus garage and have the driver bring it to your child the following day.
The Warren Woods Transportation Department takes pride in transporting your children to school safely and timely.  We hope that with your help and guidance your child will understand the basics of bus safety and look forward to riding the bus to school.

If you have any questions, you can call the Warren Woods Transportation Department at 586.439.4975.   
